
MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY 

REGISTRAR’S OFFICE 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO   : All Students 
  

FROM  : Registrar 
 
DATE  : 15th March, 2021  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SUBJECT  : END OF COURSE REGISTRATION 

 
This Circular memo serves to remind you that course registration 
for Semester II ends on Friday 19th March 2021.  Any student who 
will not have registered after 19th March 2021 shall   cease to be a 
Mulungushi University student.   
 
Therefore, ensure that you register your courses for the current 
Semester with the Assistant Deans and Head of Departments in 
your respective Schools. 
 
I also wish to remind you that you are required to pay 50% of the 
semester fees for your courses to be approved. 
 

 
 
Gubula C. Siaciti 
 
Copy: Vice Chancellor  

           Deputy Vice Chancellor 
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 Assistant Registrar- Admissions 

 Assistant Registrar –Examinations 


